
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 12th January 2018 

Dear Parents, 

 

Happy new year to you all. I do hope that you have 

had a relaxing Christmas break. 

We have an exciting term ahead of us. Mad        

Science  after school clubs start today; they are 

always a favourite with our pupils. 

 

Ofsted Report 

Our Ofsted report has arrived today. We are    

attaching it to this newsletter. The staff and    

children are very proud to announce that the 

school has been judged as ‘good’ in all areas. Please 

take the time to read the report as we feel that 

this is a true reflection of our school at this      

current time. The report will be published on the 

Ofsted website next week. At this time we will be 

able to provide a link to it on our website.  

 

 

 

 

 

Please help Reception complete their igloo! 

Reception are busy building an igloo as part of 

their  Arctic topic. They are asking for empty two 

litre milk containers to help them complete their 

construction. Please drop them in at the office if 

you have any. 

 

We have residential trips looming for Year 6 and 

Year 4 to Pensarn and York and I know that    

teachers are busy planning information evenings 

for you parents about the requirements for each 

residential. Also Year 6 parents will be invited to 

an information meeting about SATs. 

 

Midday Play Leader  

We are looking to recruit an additional midday to 

join our team. The post will involve working         

between 12-1pm each day supervising our children 

as they enjoy time to play and eat their lunches.  

 

We are also in need of additional help with      

Brereton Bears; especially between 7.45-8.45am. 

If you are interested in joining our wrap around 

care provision please speak to Mrs Riley or Mrs 

Sutcliffe at Brereton Bears. 

 

Academy Conversion 

A great deal of work is continuing behind the 

scenes in order for us to complete our conversion 

to academy  status with Chester Diocese Academy 

Trust before the end of this academic year. There 

are no major changes planned in terms of uniform 

or school name. Outwardly you will see very few 

changes but we are very excited to be working 

with CDAT and look forward to our future. 
 

Dance Club 

Miss Sherliker is going to continue to offer the 

dance/keep fit club on a Tuesday morning from 

8:30am. Club will start on Tuesday 16th January. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today we celebrate the behaviour for     

learning that the children have displayed 

since returning to school on Tuesday.  

 

It has been a pleasure to observe them hard 

at work and so focused on their learning.  

 

This was particularly noted by Mr Chris Penn, 

the Director of Education for Chester     

Diocese and CEO of CDAT, who visited 

Brereton on Wednesday. 

 

A great start to the Spring Term everyone! 
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Safer Internet Day 2018 will take place on      

Tuesday 6th February with the theme 'Create, 

Connect and Share Respect: a better internet 

starts with you.'  

 

Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet 

Centre the celebration sees hundreds of schools 

and organisations join together to raise awareness 

of online safety issues and run events and  

activities right across the UK.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


